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MINUTES OF BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD MEETING
AUGUST 1, 1979

POLL

State Personnel Division Director Jack S. Mullins
advised that, between July 30 and this date, he polled the following
Budget and Control Board members on the item of business described
below:

Governor Richard W. Riley (through
Executive Assistant Clarke)

Mr. Grady L. Patterson, Jr.

Mr. Earle E. Morris, Jr.
Representative Tom G. Mangum

Dr. Mullins advised that Senator Dennis was on vacation
at this time and was not polled.

LAW ENFORCEMENT DIVISION - REALLOCATION IMPLEMENTATION -
Dr. Mullins advised that the issue in this poll was whether
the reallocation approved by the Personnel Division in January
for SLED agents and criminologists could be implemented under
the prior policy which allowed each employee whose position
was reallocated to receive additional compensation. He indicated
that the Personnel Division had approved the reallocation in
January and that SLED had notified the personnel involved that
salary increases would be implemented in July with a special
appropriation being requested. Dr. Mullins pointed out that
SLED did receive an appropriation for this purpose but that
the Board in the meantime had adopted a new policy which allowed
money to be received in reallocation actions only in the amount

necessary to take an individual to the minimum of whatever higher

grade the reallocation produced.
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Dr. Mullins advised that the Board members contacted
voted to allow the referenced reallocations to be implemented
under the old policy to be effective at the beginning of the
next pay period following this date.

Information relating to this matter has been retained

in these files and is identified as Exhibit 1.
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. STATE BUDGET A CONTROI BOM®
State of South Carolina

BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD

PERSONNEL DIVISION
1205 Pendleton Street

Jack S. Mullins, Ph D Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803-758-3334

August 1, 1979

Mr. William T. Putnam
Executive Director

Budget and Control Board

Post Office Box 12444
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Mr. Putnam:

Subsequent to our telephone conversation of July 30, 1979, | have polled
the Board members as to whether the reallocation approved by the Personnel
Division in January for the SLED agents and criminologists can be implemented
under the prior policy that allowed each employee whose position was realloca-
ted to receive money. You will recall that we had approved a reallocation in
January for SLED agents and that SLED had notified the agents and criminolo-
gists that the salary increases would be implemented in July with a special
appropriation being requested. SLED did receive an appropriation for this pur-
pose, but in the meantime the Board had adopted a new policy that allows money
to be received in reallocation actions only in the amount necessary to take the
individual to the minimum of the higher grade.

Kitty Clark voted affirmatively for the Governor. Senator Dennis was on
vacation. Messrs. Patterson, Morris, and Mangum all voted to allow these re-
allocations to be implemented under the old policy. These reallocation increases
will be effective at the beginning of the next pay period.

Sincerely,

" Jack S. Mullins
Director
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cc:  Mr. Joseph A. Mack






